
       Elm Point Camp                                Winter News Update  
 

 
 

COME ENJOY THE NEW AND IMPROVED TENT FLOOR THIS SUMMER!! 
 

Special thanks to Barbara Loughlin’s Family for their generous donations  
for the expansion and repair of the Cookhouse Tent floor!  Also, a special thanks 
to Pat, Marge and all of the Morris’ and Ides’ for their help and contributions in 
getting all this great work done so that it may be enjoyed this summer and for 
many years to come! 

  
UPCOMING EVENTS:  
• Opening of EPC - April 2017—Definite Date TBD—We need as many 

helpers as possible for this event! 
• Board of Directors’ Teleconference—Sunday, May 28, 2017—3:00 PM 

(EDT) 
• Annual Shareholders’ Meeting— July 29, 2017 - 3:00 PM - Rec Hall 

 
BE SURE TO USE THE ON-LINE CALENDAR AND SECURE  
YOUR DATES ASAP! 
 

 
 



 
 

FACTS ABOUT OUR AWESOME 2016 SEASON: 
 

• Increased usage of EPC due to 120th Anniversary Celebration - Special thanks 
to Stan, Joann and Dee for ALL of their help and the Musicians and Float 
Builders - We were able to celebrate three different times!  

• Daily Residence increased 25% (increased attendance/new rates) 
• 2016 year end checking account balance net increase of $6,687.00 after our 

operating expenses for calendar year 2016 have been met; 
• As a follow-up to our annual meeting, the water was tested post season as 

well as pre-season and both results were good. 
• Special Congratulations to Haley and Hayden on their recent marriage on 

January 3, 2017. Very exciting and beautiful pictures! 
 

 
FRIENDLY REMINDERS! 

 
• Dues will be due in June.  We plan to offer the split payment option, 

additional information forthcoming! 
• Please double check and make sure that you have paid your daily head 

tax if you were at EPC during 2016.  In a few cases folks have gotten home 
and forgotten to pay which is easy to do! If you have not paid, please send 
payment now to Guil. 



 
 
EPC Board has kicked off two working groups—“Futures Committee” and the “Rules 
Committee” with John Maslin as the Chair.  The initial results of their discussions 
will be shared at our annual EPC meeting on July 29, 2017.  In addition, a 
questionnaire will be generated to help the Committee help frame and address long 
term sustainability of EPC. Please be sure to respond! 
 
Futures Committee:     Rules Committee: 
John Maslin, Chair      John Maslin, Chair 
Ted Maslin       Debra Morris 
John Sagrati       Steve Morris 
Rebecca Foster      Beth Bogusky 
Janak Foster       Kim Sagrati 
Don Shaffer 
Ronja Elliston 
 
Water Front Committee:     Rec Hall Update: 
Deidre Morris, Chair      Dee Ide, Chair 
Ted Maslin       Nancy Morgan 
Eddie Ide       Emily Morgan 
Nathan Ide 
 
* Additional help is needed with the Water Front Committee and Rec Hall Update, if 
interested, please let Deidre and Dee know of your interest! * 
 

 
We are always looking for new ideas and involvement from everyone. If you have 

any new ideas or questions, please feel free to let me know! 
 

“All of us are privileged to be part of EPC, we look forward to this summer as a 
time for reunion, storytelling and fun.” – Stan Foster, 120th Anniversary 

celebration 
 

Take care and look forward to seeing everyone this summer! —Your EPC Board 
 


